
 

 

Monday, 19 June 2023 
Parent/Carer Experience Survey 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Your voice is key to school improvement. Although we seek to hear your voice at every 

opportunity throughout the year, we formally gather your opinions through an Edurio online 

survey every academic year.  

This Parent/Carer online survey is now live and we hope that as many parents and carers as 

possible can complete it so the results truly represent your views. You can access the survey 

by clicking on this link: 

Parent/Carer Online Survey 

It should take around 15 minutes to complete and is completely anonymous. The survey will 

close on Friday 21st July 2022.  

Our students and staff have been asked for their views in similar surveys earlier in the 

academic year. In each of these surveys, there was a completion rate of over 70% and we 

would love this figure to be even higher for this current survey. 

Nova Education Trust are conducting this current survey in all schools across the Trust to 

facilitate improvement at both school and Trust level. This survey is a part of a much wider, 

active partnership between the school and parents/carers that we are looking to grow 

substantially over the next 12 months. 

As a thank you for completing the survey, you have the opportunity to go into a free prize 

draw to win a prize and a winner will be selected randomly. If you would like to take part in 

the prize draw to win a prize, please provide your email address at the end of the survey. 

Nova Education Trust will only use the email address in relation to the prize draw and it is not 

linked in any way to the survey data which remains 100% anonymous. Your email address will 

not be used in any other way other than to enter you into the prize draw.  

I thank you in advance for your cooperation and greatly appreciate any time you take to 

support improvement of our school.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Dr C Eardley 

Head Teacher 

 

https://edurio.com/teacher/poll/jzZSNB

